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About the Release of the Final Report from the Special Investigation Committee 

Related to Inappropriate Transactions of a Consolidated Subsidiary 

 

As stated in the notification “About the Receipt of the Final Report from the Special Investigation 

Committee Related to Inappropriate Transactions of a Consolidated Subsidiary” announced by LIXIL 

Group Corporation (hereinafter “LGC”) on March 29, 2019, LGC received the final report from the 

investigation committee on that date. Today LGC releases the final report, which has been redacted to 

protect the privacy of individuals and confidential information. 

 

The final report includes proposal of preventive measures from the investigation committee. LGC takes 

seriously the result of the investigation, and will put the proposed preventive measures into concrete 

policies and implement them promptly. 

 

LGC sincerely apologizes to shareholders, investors, and all other stakeholders for any inconvenience 

caused by this issue. 

 

End 




























































































